
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—8th March 2024 

Our Learning 

Last week, the children had an amazing 

time at Windsor Castle. They particularly 

enjoyed watching the guards and spot-

ting the dragons in  St George’s Chapel. 

The children were well-behaved and it was 

a very successful trip. We are now getting 

excited for our next trip in June  to Beale 

Park. This week,  the children have  en-

joyed reading the story ‘ We are going to 

find the monster’ and creating their own 

monsters. In Maths, the children have 

been continuing to practise their 2,5 and 

10 times tables and apply in word prob-

lems.  

Next week it is STEM week, on Tuesday the 

children are going to be taking part in a 

Maths’ puzzle workshops and we are go-

ing to be doing Science sessions all about 

‘Time.’ It would be really helpful if you can 

practice telling the time with your chil-

dren at home. In English, the children are 

going to be writing stories inspired by 

‘The Queen’s Hat’.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Spring 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Emilano 

2Franklin: Qaim-Deen 

2Newton: Rudranshi 


